
From: Amanda Price <amandaprice@fpedv.org>  
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 3:40 PM 
To: Snow, Michele <MicheleSnow@fdle.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Re: Reminder: Upcoming Meeting on Wednesday, August 21, 2024, at 2:00 PM 
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of FDLE. Please use caution when opening attachments, 
clicking links, or responding to this email. 

  
Thank you so much Michele, 
 
To facilitate conversation during the meeting, there are some additional documents that Mr. Petito and I have 
prepared that would be beneficial for all committee members to receive in advance.  Prior to sending directly out 
to committee members, I wanted to reach out to FDLE to get guidance, recognizing that FDLE is the entity 
responsible for the committee's work.  We aim to support the effort and FDLE as much as possible and not create 
confusion amongst the committee.   
 
Would FDLE like additional packet materials to be disseminated to committee members from your office?  If so, I 
would be happy to shoot them your way for dissemination.   
 
Alternatively, I would be happy to send additional packet materials directly out to committee members on behalf 
of the chair and remove that action item from FDLE staff - whichever Deputy Director Bujeda prefers.   
 
Let me know, and I will proceed accordingly.   
 
Many thanks, 
 
Amanda 
 
On Mon, Aug 19, 2024 at 11:38 AM Snow, Michele <MicheleSnow@fdle.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Morning, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

This is a friendly reminder that our next meeting for the Lethality Assessment Executive Workgroup is 
scheduled for Wednesday, August 21, 2024, at 2:00 PM. The meeting will be held online, and you should 
have already received a calendar invite with the link. If you need the link again, please reply to me 
directly. 

For your reference, I have attached the minutes from our previous meeting as well as the agenda for the 
upcoming one. Please review these documents before the discussion. 

If you have any questions or need further information, feel free to reach out. 

Looking forward to our meeting! 

Best regards, 



  

Michele Snow 

Planning and Policy Administrator 

Office of Professionalism 

Florida Department of Law Enforcement 

Cell: 850-228-5521 

MicheleSnow@fdle.state.fl.us 

  

 


